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Speaker Dr. Michael Taylor ,
Head of Division B in the Banking Policy Department,
Hong Kong Monetary Authority

Chairman Mr. Mark Ho, Convenor of FSIG Executive Committee

Date 24 July 2007, Tuesday, 1:00 p.m. — 2:00 p.m.
(Sandwiches and beverages will be served at 12:45 p.m.)

Venue Auditorium, Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants,
27th Floor, Wu Chung House, 213 Queen’s Road East, Wan Chai.

Admission Fee HKD100 per person

HKICPA CPD 1 hour

Credit Hour

Application Deadline 20 July 2007

ABOUT THE SEMINAR

Presentation Outline

On 1 January 2007 the Banking (Capital) Rules and Banking (Disclosure) Rules came into force. They
represent the legislative framework in Hong Kong for the purposes of implementing the new capital
adequacy framework for banks, Basel Il. Michael Taylor will talk about the main changes resulting from
the new regime, and the issues that banks and their auditors will need to consider under the new
framework.  He will also briefly discuss a number of outstanding issues which may require attention in
the future.

ABOUT THE SPEAKER

Dr. Michael Taylor is currently Head of Division B in the Banking Policy Department of the Hong Kong
Monetary Authority. He previously worked on systemic banking and bank restructuring issues at the IMF.
He has also worked on banking supervisory policy at the Bank of England, and has held a number of
academic appointments at leading British universities. Among his publications are “Twin Peaks’: A
regulatory structure for the new century” (1995), Blackstone’s Guide to the Bank of England Act 1998
(1998) (with Michael Blair, Ross Cranston and Chris Ryan) and Building Strong Banks (with Charles
Enoch and David Marston, 2002).

Registration

To register:

» Online registration (recommended): Click here or visit www.hkicpa.org.hk

» By post or by fax: Complete the attached reply slip and return it to the Institute on or before
20 July 2007, together with full payment. Cheque should be made payable to “Hong Kong
Institute of Certified Public Accountants”. Fax registration will be accepted only if payment is
made by any Visa/Master credit card.

Acceptance is on a first-come-first-served basis. Confirmation of registration will be sent by email. If
confirmation has not been received by 23 July 2007, please contact Ms. May Hung at 2287 7009 or
email: may@hkicpa.org.hk


http://www.hkicpa.org.hk/ea/booking/eventlist.php?pnamecode=cpd&igcode=cpd&type=nonigmem&eventcode=
http://www.hkicpa.org.hk/

